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Message from our President:  

 

Dear Club Members, 

 

I trust you all enjoyed a wonderful holiday season with family and friends.  I hope that you are 

all in good health.  I have run into a few of you at various events around the triangle.  All 

seemed eager to return to our club meetings which will resume in the new year. 

 

We will begin our return to the NCSU Women’s Club meetings with a 

 

Kick-off Morning Coffee Buffet 

The third Thursday, January 20, 2022. 

1000am-1130am 

Coffee and Danishes 

Reservations required 

$7.00 per person, $8.00 at the door 

http://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/
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Bring your friends! 

 

Sign up by sending in the attached reservation form. 

 

The University Club will do their best to give us space for social distancing and tables seating 4 

each, if possible. 

 

We will not have a speaker. Socializing and catching up with each other will be our program. 

 

At 1045am, we will have a business meeting at which we will present the slate of officers, vote 

and install the officers-elect. 

 

We are happy and excited to the announce the executive slate as follows: 

 

Dean Simpson, President 

 To be determined, 1st Vice President-Programs 

Sandy Donaghy, 2nd Vice President, Membership 

Chris Cammarene-Wessel, Treasurer 

Georgina Werner, Secretary 

 

Ladies, please note the “to be determined’ opening for the First Vice President, in charge of the 

programs committee.  You may nominate someone from the floor at the meeting.  Or if you 

would like to volunteer yourself to fill the position, give Carolyn Bunn a call at 919-754-0809. 

 

 

Thank you, to all for your dedication to the club! 

 

 

We hope you can be there and look forward to seeing everyone!! 

 

*****Note the January SPECIAL time of 1000am-1130am.***** 

 

Happy New Year to all! 

 

My best regards, 

Sharon Ayers 

President, NCSUWC 

 

Communications Committee: 

 



If you know of someone with a joy or concern that would warrant a card from our club, please 

notify the chair of our Communications/Courtesies Committee, Barbara Dickey, 

dadickey@bellsouth.net, or 919-846-0614. Thank you. 

 

Barbara Dickey, Chair 

Communications/Courtesies Committee 

 

Do you need a ride?: 

 

Please don’t let the lack of transportation be your excuse for missing out.  We have members 

who are happy and eager to help! 

 

Please call Jane Mullahey at 919-762-0161 for assistance! 

 

Hope to see you in January! 

 

Jane Mullahey, Chair 

Transportation Committee 
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978/361-5651 

luquota@gmail.com 

 

1317 Revolution Circle   255 Merrimack Street 

Raleigh, NC 27603     Methuen, MA 01844 

  

 

 

mailto:dadickey@bellsouth.net
mailto:luquota@gmail.com

